
Quechan Housing Authority 
1860 W. Sapphire Lane 

Winterhaven, California  92283 
Phone: (760) 572-0243 

Fax: (760) 572-0245 

The QHA office will be closed starting Thursday, December 21, 2023 
at 11:00AM and will reopen on Monday, January 8, 2024. Our closure 
is in response to the prevention of transmission of COVID-19 and its’ 
variants.

The answering service will be available for any requests. Please select 
the following options for assistance: 

 Option 1: Maintenance

 Option 2: Security

 Option 3: Admin Staff (Leave Callback Name & Phone Number)
If you need to drop off documents or payments, please use our front 
door drop box. Please include head of household name and unit address 
for payments to be processed.  

You can also reach our resident staff via email: 

• Tanya Casillas, Occupancy/Tax Credit Specialist
tanyacasillas@quechanhousing.org

• Patricia Jauregui, Homeownership Counselor:
pjauregui@quechanhousing.org

• Suzanne Contreras, Compliance Specialist:
scontreras@quechanhousing.org

We appreciate your continued cooperation during the COVID-19 
pandemic.  
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